IN APPRECIATION

The parish community of Our Lady of Good
Counsel Church and School acknowledges, with
our deep appreciation and heartfelt prayers,
the following parishioner:

Mavis Alaimalo

Pictured with her
sons Sylas and
Saunders.

December 31,2023
11:00 am Mass

In recognition of your, decades of service as a leader of Our
Lady of Good Counsel Church and of our Samoan Community. You
beautifully lead our Samoan Choir and our congregation in song at
every 6:30 AM Sunday Mass and every Thanksgiving Day Mass for
many many years. Your service as a leader in our Parish Pastoral
Council and your willingness to aide our parish school with your
expertise whenever called upon, has been greatly appreciated.
You have been a shining example to all, by generously sharing your
gifts of time, talent, and treasure.

As you walk a new path in your life, we look forward to your
continued presence in our parish community as a “regular
parishioner.”

Our Lady of Good Counsel Parish will be forever grateful to you
and your wonderful family.




